
Eastbrook School

26 June2O23

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: lndustrial action by the NEU

Strike Davs

You will have seen in the news that the NEU has announced two further strike days on Wednesday
5th and Friday 7th July 2023. Eastbrook School will be closed on both these days to secondary
school pupils except vulnerable children. lf you intend to send in your vulnerable child to school on
either strike day, please get in touch with the secondary school office so we can make arrangements
for your child, 020 3780 3609 or office@eastbroekschqol.o{9.

lndependent learning tasks and usefulwebsite links will be posted on Show My Homework which
you may want to ask your child to look at, and do get in touch if there are concerns.

Sports Dav

Sports Day will go ahead as planned on Thursday 6th July 2023, with the day closing slightly earlier
than usual after lunch. Further information to follow separately.

Year 7 Tower of London Trip

lf your child is due to go to the Year 7 Tower of London Trip on Friday 7th July, then this trip is still
going ahead, and your child needs to arrive to school by no later than 8.30am that morning. Further
information to follow separately.

4K/,^*
Mr A Khan

Deputy Headteacher

Dagenham Road, Dagenham, Essex RM10 7UR

Tel: 020 3780 3609

email: office@eastbrookschool.org
www,eastbrookschool,org

I apologise for the disruption to your child's education.

Yours Sincerely


